PRESERVATION
Buffalo Niagara

Building on the past for our FUTURE

March 13, 2013

Mayor Paul Dyster
745 Main Street
Niagara Falls, NY 14302
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Congratulations! I am thrilled to share that we will honor the Niagara Falls City Hall Main Stair Project witha
distinguished 2013 Preservation Award. The 5th Annual Preservation Awards Ceremony & Luncheon will take
place on Friday, May 31, 2013 in the Mary Seaton Room of Kleinhans Music Hall. At this time, with over 400
people, we will celebrate you, your hard work and the benefits which your projects and work bestow in our
community. We commend you and your team for such incredible contributions. Thank you for your dedication to
the preservation movement; your neighbors owe you a debt of gratitude for the significant and meaningful impact
you have on our entire Buffalo Niagara region. We hope they will join us for this special event!

We will be in contact with you regarding additional details and expectations for Friday, May 31. For now, please
save the date and plan to celebrate this wonderful occasion and well-deserved recognition.

I look forward to congratulating you in person on May 31, 2013!
Sincerely,

Lo

Tom Yots
Executive Director

Preservation Buffalo Niagara, 617 Main Street, Buffalo, NY 14203, (716)-852-3300
info@p-b-n.org



